
From: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Monday, March 15, 2021 4:19 PM
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Letter of Comment - 

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2021-03-15

-- Case Number --
EB-2020-0246

-- Name --
Shawn Houghtling

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
To whom it may concern,
Our current electricity bill comes with a delivery charge that makes up 66% of the total amount. It is not a
winterized cottage, so paying the current delivery charges while we are not there for 5 months already seems
punitive.
I would imagine that a tax on consumption versus delivery would seem more appropriate.
Regards,
Shawn Houghtling




